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STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE JENNIFER SALISBURY
CABINET SECRETARY
MEMORANDUM
TO: Rand Carroll
FROM: Ray Smith ©

SUBJECT: Well Plugging, Deanie Lou,Ring #1 C-32-65S-26E

DATE: April 19, 1995

Dear Rand,

In order to protect fresh waters of the state of New
Mexico and the environment, we recommend the plugging
of the above captioned well.

We have been unable to locate anyone in regard to this
well.

Records show no production since June 1993.
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